Deborah Altschuler

National Pediculosis Association
PO Box 610189

Newton, MA 02161

May 21, 1999
Dear Deborah,

Thanks so much for lending me this binder of information. All the points that were made were well thought
out and well documented. | strongly agree with the NPA’s stand on not using lindaine, not overusing the
other pediculocides, not using lice sprays, and being wary of unproven remedies such as vaseline and
herbal oils. As | continue to work on the American Academy of Pediatrics statement on head lice with the
Committee on School Health and the Committee on Infectious Diseases, | will work on getting consensus on
these points. | will keep in touch with you during the process, and contact you if | need any further
clarification.

Thanks again for your help!
Sincerely,

Barbara L. Frankowski, MD, MPH

Deborah Alschuler

Narfonal Pedicnlosis Associstion
POBex 610182

Nowten, MA 02161
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